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Comments: My wife and I have interacted with these peaceful, majestic animals on multiple occasions during

camping trips in the Apache-Sitgreaves National Forest. I can't imagine a single good reason for eliminating them

from our lives. They are few in number amidst an extremely large forest. They harm no one and harass no one.

They are as natural to this forest as any other animal. They are also a part of Arizona's history and culture...

THEY ARE WILD MUSTANGS and there are damned few of them left. PLEASE LEAVE THEM ALONE!


